AHS BBBC Meeting
Tuesday, January 23, 2018
Meeting located at AHS auditorium.  26 were in attendance. The meeting was called to order by Rick at 7:03 pm. Shawn Oiler second the motion.
Finances – Sarah:
Shared actual vs. budget spread sheet.
Purchase of trailer is still in the works.
Budget was approved by the members. 

President Report - Rick:
Cookie sales still going on at school. Need help with volunteers.
Next spirit night will be Thursday, February 1st from 4-9 pm at Carmelo’s
Volunteer hours need to be reported at volunteersaustin@gmail.com including the fall hours.
Next school year board positions open for next year.
Budget preparations are begin in February.
Mr. Demkovich shared that the program will have some exciting changes in the next few years. It will be great to get involved and to be in the band.
Spring Concert, Dinner and Silent Auction will be on Thursday, May 17.
Band Banquet – scheduled for Friday, May 27.

Mulch Fundraiser – Landry and Shannon Garcia
Selling till Friday, February 16 – 3 ½ more weeks left to sell.
1000 bags sold so far.
Incentives to sell mulch the student will receive a $20 gift card for 100 bags sold, over 100 bags for every 25 bags sold there is a raffle for $50 gift card and mulch highest seller will receive $100 gift card.
Mulch delivery will be at Parkway United Methodist Church across from Randalls in New Territory.
Share mulch sale on social media.
We will need a lot of parent involvement and Sign up Genius will be used or can sign up on list on clip board tonight.
Last year we had several students that did not sell any mulch.
Students can get credit for sells on line.

Directors Report:  Mr. Demkovich
Calendar on Charms is updated for the next marching season till the first day of school.
School will begin Wednesday, August 15 next year.
Marching Band Camp will begin Thursday, July 26 from 8-10:30 am outdoors.
There are a few Saturday rehearsals from 8 am – 12 noon.
Band had a side by side clinic with Garcia’s band and info was shared with parents.
Austin’s Solo and Ensemble will be Tuesday, March 6.
Three more chaperones are needed for the Spring Trip to Dallas.
Demkovich has already met with design team to begin show for next year.

Next parent booster meeting will be Tuesday, February 27 at AHS at 7 p.m.

Rick ended the meeting at 7:50 

Michelle Taylor
Recording Secretary
 

